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Don’t forget it is the Harvest FesƟval this Wednesday 16th 
October at 9.30am—parents/carers are welcome to come 

along to St Peter’s Church in Diddlebury to watch the children 
sing and give thanks. Children have been askedif possible  to 

bring in harvest donaƟons of Ɵnned and dried goods which will 
be passed onto the Ludlow Food Bank aŌer the service.    

Thank you :) 

We would also like to thank everyone for their understanding 
and cooperaƟon with the closure of the school kitchen. It’s 
great to see that children are sƟll choosing to have dinners 
whilst we run the temporary service in Heather’s absence. 

Next week will be the week 1 menu which you can find 
aƩached. We appreciate your conƟnued support of the school 

kitchen and again wish Heather a speedy recovery.  

We would also like to remind everyone that the following week 
there is a PD Day on Friday 25th October. 

I hope you all have a great weekend! 

16.10.24 9.30am Harvest Festival 

24.10.24 5.30-7pm CSA Autumn Disco 

25.10.24 PD Day 

04.11.24 Back to School 

07.11.24 Nasal Flu Immunisation 

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 
06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

06.11.24 CSA AGM 

29.11.24 CSA Wreath Making Workshop 

Class 1: Daria and Leon 
Class 2: Rosie F and Kyle 

Class 3: Hugh and Wesley 

Monday Drama 
Tuesday Netball 

Wednesday  Football 

3.15-4.15 
3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

 Club Time Yr Group 
Y3-Y6 
Y3-Y6 

Y5-Y6 

 
 
 

This Thursday the footballers went off to the year 5/6 Football Tournament in Ludlow. They all played extremely well, showing 
off some impressive skills. Both the girls and boys team were also lucky enough to qualify for the next round of the compeƟƟon 

where they’ll be going off to Bridgnorth to play. Well done everyone! 
 

 
 

Please see below for some exciƟng new dates for your diary. 

Firstly, there is the Autumn Disco on the last day of half 
term—Thursday 24th October, please see poster aƩached. 
Entry is £1 per child and there will be Hot Dogs, sweets and 
drinks available to purchase. We look forward to seeing you 

all there! 

We will also be holding our popular Wreath Making Work-
shop again this year, on Friday 29th November. Please watch 

this space for more informaƟon. 

Finally, please see aƩached noƟce of the Corvedale School 
AssociaƟon AGM which will be taking place  Wednesday 6th 

November at 7.30pm—everyone welcome :) 

 
















